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RefU:\PE\Extra  

September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Return to Extra-Curricular Sport 

I hope that this letter finds you well and that your son has had an enjoyable and productive first few days 

back in school.  As we start to see an increase in the number of sports that are returning to training and 

competition we will now be restarting our extra-curricular sporting provision at King’s. 

Initially we plan to run football and rugby sessions after school. In each case we, as staff and coaches, will be 

adhering to the return to play guidance from the FA and the RFU respectively in these sessions.  For further 

information on the return to play for each sport please see the websites for the FA and the RFU. 

Sessions will take place after school and run from 4:00pm to 5:00pm.  Please note that this programme will 

commence on the week beginning 14 September.  The days for each sport and year group are shown below: 

Sport Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Football Year 9 

 

Year 8  Year 10  

Rugby Year 8  Year 10 

 

Year 9 

Year 11 

6th Form 

During these sessions we will be following the current school protocols with regard to sanitisation of sports 

equipment.  Boys will be required to make use of the sanitiser station before and after each session. In order 

to preserve the year group bubbles each year group will use a separate changing room.  As there will be 

different year groups at the field on any given evening pupils will be expected to wear face masks before and 

after training sessions; as they would for a communal area on the main school site. 

In order for these sessions to be run safely and effectively we will be required to know who has attended 

each training session.  This will enable effective ‘track and trace’ processes to be implemented should they be 

required.  This is a departure from previous years in which pupils were able to simply turn up at an activity. As 

a result, if you are happy for your son to attend an extra-curricular activity please return the attached form to 

me as soon as possible, but by no later than Thursday 10 September.  Pupils will not be able to attend, or 

take part, in any sessions without the completion and return of this form.  Registers will be taken before each 

session starts.  At the end of the session, pupils will be expected to leave the sight promptly.  If you will be 

collecting your son from these sessions I would ask that you are at the field 5 minutes before the end of the 

session to ensure a prompt departure. 

If you have any questions regarding the above information please do not hesitate to contact me in school.  I 

look forward to another year of successful sporting provision at King’s. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M D Hulme 

Head of PE 
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Please complete and return this form to Mr Hulme by Thursday 10 September 

I give permission for my son (name) ___________________________, of Year _____ to attend extra-curricular 

sporting activities.  I understand that staff and coaches will follow the guidance from National Governing 

Bodies and school protocols during these practices. 

My son will be attending (Please tick): 

 Football 

 Rugby 
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